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Dear    

 

This is in reference to your application for correction of your naval record pursuant to Section 

1552 of Title 10, United States Code.  After careful and conscientious consideration of relevant 

portions of your naval record and your application, the Board for Correction of Naval Records 

(Board) found the evidence submitted insufficient to establish the existence of probable material 

error or injustice.  Consequently, your application has been denied. 

 

A three-member panel of the Board, sitting in executive session, considered your application on 

4 September 2024.  The names and votes of the members of the panel will be furnished upon 

request.  Your allegations of error and injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative 

regulations and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this Board.  Documentary material 

considered by the Board consisted of your application, together with all material submitted in 

support thereof, relevant portions of your naval record and applicable statutes, regulations, and 

policies. 

 

On 25 October 1990, you signed an Officer Appointment Acceptance and Oath of Office 

(NAVCRUIT 1000/20) in the active U.S. Navy as an Ensign. 

 

On 16 June 2020, you were issued official retirement orders (BUPERS order: 1670) while 

stationed in   with an effective date 

of departure of December 2020 from Duty with an effective date of retirement 1 December 2020. 

 

You were retired with an honorable character of service and were issued a Certificate of Release 

or Discharge from Active Duty (DD Form 214) for the period of 4 November 1990 to 30 

November 2020 upon having maximum service or time in grade.  

 

On 28 December 2020, Petitioner’s Master Military Pay Account shows that Basic Pay stopped 

effective 30 November 2020.  Furthermore, you were charged terminal leave for the period of 26 

October 2020 to 30 November 2020 (36 days).   

 

You requested to change your naval record to reflect you were entitled to military pay and 

allowances for the month of December in 2020, the Board in its review of your entire record and 






